To
The Chief Warden
Uttar Pradesh University of Medical Sciences

Saifai, Etawah

Subject: Application for the availability of the library facility to all the students,

Respected Sir,

Student Council would like to bring to your kind attention that the request for the facility and availability of central library
and reading facility to all the students was approved by the respected Registrar Dr. Chandra Veer Singh sir via order no.
960/UPUMS/ADMIN.(445)/2023-2024 under Agenda no. 4 of the first meeting of the student council (Faculty of Medicine)
held on 27th February, 2023. According to the order no. 960 all the concerned officials were instructed to ensure necessary
arrangements so that students residing in Savitri Bai Hostel can avail the existing facilities of Central Library from 10 AM to
8:30 PM, and the reading facility from 10 AM to 1 AM in the reading hall. We would like you to look into the progress of the
same so that the facility of library can be made at the earliest for all the students of the university.

Please consider our request for the same.

We would be highly grateful to you.

With regards,
Kushagra Verma Geetika Saini
Vice-President, Student Council President, Student Council
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